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Meeting was called to order January 3, 2022 at 7:30 pm at the city hall. 
Present: Wilbert Harsch, Arvid Anderson, Scott Bather. Absent: Westman & Reiser. 
 
Anderson motioned, Bather second to approve the minutes of the Dec. 6th 2021 regular meeting. All in 
favor. 
Bather motioned, Anderson second to approve the following bills. 
 
General Fund: 
Employees and insurance $4927.39 
FICA  1582.52 
RRE 
Menards 91.70 
PCWD 148.50 
Circle Sanit. 2044.25 
ND Pers 334.00 
Scott’s 143.57 
WRT 165.38 
Hazen Star 
One Call 1.25 
Fitterer oil propane 543.20 
Workforce Safety 527.91 
NDSP – tools/tool box 400.00 
Quill  69.99 
DOC 36.06 
MC Treasurer – taxes 248.28 
Job Service  9.38 
ND State Tax  231.00 
Fitterer oil – propane 853.50 
Water Fund: 
Employees 1214.72 
RRE 
MSRWD – water 199.37 
NDHD – lab 32.00 
J. Sailer – cell phone 50.00 
WRT  41.30 
ND Water Users – dues 100.00 
Sewer fund: 
Employees 609.34 
 
 

 

 

                  
 

The pick city news is 
available to read on 

our web site: 

pickcitynd.com 



Water report: December analysis: satisfactory 
Council decided to wait until spring to put new water meter in at Kip Kraft residence. Mayor thought it 
should be a meter pit. The board will decide at a spring meeting. 
 
City received a thank you letter from St. Joseph’s Community Health Foundation for the City’s donation 
of $500.00 to the Pick City Riverdale Ambulance. 
 
Anderson motioned, second Bather to approve the Election Agreement between Mercer County & Pick 
City. All in favor, 
 
Anderson will go to LEPC meeting on Jan. 13th. 
 
There being no further business meeting was adjourned to the Feb. 7th regular meeting. 
   

 
 
 

Our web site needs 
your updates!! 

Please submit new 
pictures and info to city 

hall. Or email 
pickcity@westriv.com 


